
 

 
 

 

 

     Dec. 11, 2020 

Dear Hiram School Parents/Guardians of In-Person Instruction Students: 

Through the end of this week we continue to see an impact on the availability of classroom teachers due 

to COVID-19 cases and resulting quarantines. For that reason, we will continue with the current 

Digital Learning schedule through at least Tuesday, Dec. 15, 2020. 

 

Monday evening, parents and students will be notified whether Digital Learning will continue or if in-

person instruction may resume. 

Thank you for continuing to be flexible as we adapt our plans to ensure the safest and healthiest possible 

learning environment for our students and our staff. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding 

this temporary schedule, please reach out to Ms. Cooksey or any school administrator. 

Students – please hold on to your exam exemption forms. More information will be forthcoming to you at 

the beginning of next week.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Brian Otott    Misty Cooksey 

Superintendent    Principal 

Hiram High School 

WHAT?  Hiram High School will continue to be closed for in-person instruction. 
   During this time, the school has been thoroughly cleaned and  
   disinfected. 

HOW LONG?  Until further notice, but at least through Tuesday, Dec. 15, 2020. 
 Parents will be contacted Monday evening with an update. 

SCHOOLWORK: Students must log in to Canvas to see synchronous and asynchronous 
 assignments posted by their teachers. (See ATTACHMENT A). 
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